
 

 

 

 

 

 

June 30, 2021  

ARP / HEERF III Higher Education Emergency Relief Fund                                                
Student Emergency Financial Aid Grants 
Wake Technical Community College signed and returned the Certification and Agreement to the US 
Department of Education offering assurance that the college intends to use no less than 50 percent of 
the funds received under Section 18004(a)(1) of the CARES Act to provide Emergency Financial Aid 
Grants to students on April 15, 2020.  The college received an American Rescue Plan Act (ARP) Grant 
Award Notification from the US Department of Education on May 17, 2021 in the amount of 
$19,645,996 for Student Emergency Financial Aid Grants and accepted the terms and conditions as 
outlined.  

 

Status of Distribution of Funds  
As of June 30, 2021, Wake Tech has distributed $0 to zero students in ARP/HEERF III Student Emergency 
Financial Aid Grants under Section 314(a)(1) of the CRRSAA. During this period, students received 
Emergency Financial Aid Grants from CRRSAA/HEERF II funds. 
 

Eligibility 
Approximately 26,204 Wake Tech students (credit and non-credit) are eligible for ARP/HEERF III Student 
Emergency Financial Aid Grants. 
 

Methodology 
There were no ARP/HEERF III funds awarded during this period, as students received Emergency 
Financial Aid Grants from CRRSAA/HEERF II funds. 
 

Student Communication 
There were no student communications related to ARP/HEERF III funds awarded during this period, as 
students received Emergency Financial Aid Grants from CRRSAA/HEERF II funds. 


